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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Brian Allard <brian@allard-design.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 8:47 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Artist supporting Dance Loft Case No. 21-18

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for 
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 

 

All Members of the Zoning Commission Members of the Zoning Commission, 

As a local artist and member of the dance community, I know how important (and how 

difficult) it is to find rehearsal and performance space. I have seen performances, rehearsed 

with dancers, and attended meetings at Dance Loft, and wholeheartedly support this project. I 

urge you to help Dance Loft provide vital space for the arts community in DC. 

Thank you for your consideration,  

Brian 

TO:  

Commissioner Hood  

Commissioner Miller  

Commissioner Shapiro  

Commissioner Imamura  

Commissioner May 

CC:  

Dance Loft on 14 

Brian Allard  

brian@allard-design.com  

9018 Walden Rd  

Silver Spring, Maryland 20901 
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